 Honeywell Retiree Club Board Meeting Minutes 

November 3, 2010 
Meeting was called to order by Shirley Krieger at 1:30pm.   

Those present were: 

	Don Peeples Harry Heller John Kopala Shirley Krieger

	Tom Turner  Mary Barkl Barbara Rippstein    

	Francis Cartwright Russ Henzel Jane Bilyeu Ibis Valles


Our next meeting will be Wed. December 1, 2010, 1pm 
Glendale Library, Foothills Branch 19055 N. 57th Ave. Glendale, AZ

Clint Langford presented Fixit guys budget, board approved $400.00, as did SRC.  They will return every November.  

Minutes

A motion to approve October meeting minutes was made and seconded, all board agreed.   
Treasurer’s Report

Tom presented copies of the expenses and income for month of October, board approved.   
Electronic Tools

Some changes, 20 random hits per day.  Hot Line quiet.  
Bridge Publication Status

Reviewed the November Bridge, John will make the necessary changes and get it ready for distribution.  
Membership Report 

Current membership update:
Total Active
         
825 (306 e-mail) (75 both)
Assoc


  87 (5 e-mail 1 both)
 
VIPs 


  25 (16 are e-mail)
New retirees will remain on the mailing list for 3 months to be given a chance to join the HRC.  

Programs and Event Status

Several new outings were discussed we will firm up the remainder of 2010 and 2011 in future meetings.
December 2

Christmas Dance



Francis Cartwright

January 18 or 25
Day at the Races – Harry to coordinate


April 17

Spring Golf Outing



Dale Wendt
April 27 

Annual Meeting 


January 

Falcon Field Day 

February

Musical Museum



Jim Scarlett

February 

Olive Oil Mill






December 16

Fall Golf Outing



Dale Wendt

March 


HRC Pot Luck  






Scholarships 
No report – Jim unavailable
Old Business 

New Business
Send out e-mail list to Board 2 times per year via e-mail, database is kept in Excel. 
Reprint cards with new mailing address.  Discuss in December. 

We agreed to have Board Members telephone numbers published in Bridge starting in December.  
Lunch Meeting was adjourned at 2:35 pm, Thank you Harry, the outgoing President for a very wonderful lunch.
Respectfully Submitted

Mary L. Barkl, Secretary
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